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Christmas at Puddletown First School!
Dear Parent,

                     Christmas at Puddletown First School is always an exciting and joyous time, it is also a very busy time! I therefore thought it would be useful to provide you with as many details about the forthcoming events as possible.
Reverse Advent Calendar
As we did last year we would like to run our reverse advent calendar, this is where your child volunteers to bring in a food gift that is collected and then used to support local charities at Christmas, ideal gifts are non-perishable things like coffee , tea, fruit juice, tinned food, steam puddings, biscuits, chocolate etc. If your child chooses to support our reverse advent their class teacher will nominate the day for them to bring in their gift and ensure that you know of the date too.
Carols Round the Village - 4th December

This has been publicised in various FOPS letters with the details. I really hope that you are able to join us for this event it is a really special one. Please be aware that all children must be supervised by an adult at all times and that no child can take part unaccompanied. We will have marshals on the route to help manage traffic as we go around the village but supervision of individuals remains your responsibility.
I am really looking forward to it.

Afterschool Club Christmas Party – 12th December

Our afterschool club are holding their Christmas party for all members of the afterschool club. There are 25 places available for this with priority being given to regular club users.
Church Carol Service – 13th December

The Carol Service will be at St Mary’s Church on 13th December at 2.00pm, everyone is welcome to join us! It will be a traditional Carol Service rather than a performance and will be a great opportunity to hear our wonderful singing.
Christmas Jumper Day – 14th December

On this day everyone is invited to wear their Christmas jumpers in return for a donation to the Save the Children charity.
Christmas Production– 17th and 18th December 
This is the highlight of our Christmas celebrations, both performances will be at 6.00pm. Due to restrictions on seating you will initially only be able to request 2 tickets. However, the dress rehearsal on Monday morning at 9.30am is available to grandparents etc that were unable to obtain an evening ticket. Pre School will also be attending this performance
As in previous years we do not allow children below preschool age to attend the evening performances. Pre School have kindly offered to run a crèche on both performance evenings to support any childcare difficulties this may cause. As was the case last year there will be a DVD of the performances available.
Please do ensure that your child attends both performances not just the one that you may be watching, a huge amount of time and effort goes in to putting our production together and is a great shame when the children are missing their performance partners on the night.
As has been the case for the past 2 or 3 years the front row seats will be allocated by ballot.
Hot School Meals Christmas Lunch – 19th December

Christmas Parties – 20th December
Our parties will be on the afternoon on the 20th December, the children will need to come to school in their party clothes for this. We will be sending out the party food requests on 7th December.

So as you can see, an action packed Christmas period, we will even find time to do some teaching!

Just before closing can I please thank you for you generosity in supporting our recent charities; Children in Need and the Poppy Appeal. Children in Need raised £303.24 and the Poppy Appeal £188.57.
We are really looking forward to sharing and celebrating Christmas with you and your child and hope that you can join us.

Yours sincerely,

D Hunwick
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